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      Newsletter No. 10 

   Dear Parent/Carers, 
  

This will be my last Newsletter before my retirement in September and I write with some 
mixed emotions.  I have had a fantastic time at Fairisle Infant & Nursery School. 

It has been a real privilege to work with such an amazing school community. 
I have been a teacher for a considerable number of years in different schools and 

I can honestly say that the children at Fairisle continue to amaze me with their  
joy for learning, their care for one another and living by the school values. 

I am immensely proud of them! 
 

I would also like to say a huge thank you to all the staff I have had the pleasure of 
working alongside over the past 20 years at Fairisle Infant & Nursery School. 

Staff, be they Admin Team, Teaching Team, Support and Site Team 
all make their contribution to make this school such a special place. 

 
I wish everyone associated with the school all the very best. 

 
Susanne Ottens 

Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

 

        Summer Fayre 
             The Summer Fayre was  

             a real success! 
 

Thank you so much to the  
Friends of Fairisle for organising 

and co-ordinating this event. 
A considerable amount of work 

went on behind the scenes. 
 

The final total raised for the  
school was a staggering  

£1635! 
 

Thank you so much 
Parents for your  

wonderful support. 

 

Fairisle News 

Staff Update 
We sadly say farewell to Mrs Coxall-Milne who is  

‘semi-retiring’ and relocating to Wales.   
Mrs Coxall-Milne has worked tirelessly as a  

Teaching Assistant and Breakfast Club Supervisor  
for many years at the school. 

 
We also sadly say farewell to Mrs Phillips,  

Teacher in Year 1. 
Mrs Phillips is expecting her second baby and  

she is taking a career break to care for her children. 
 

We wish them both the very best for the future  
and thank them for the significant work  

they have done for the children  
at the school. 
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 22 July 2022  : End of Academic Year 
  
 Summer Holiday—23 July until 31 August 2022 
  
 1 Sept 2022  : INSET Day - Infant School, Sunshine & Rainbow Nurseries 
      CLOSED ALL DAY 
 
 2 Sept 2022  : INSET Day - Infant School, Sunshine & Rainbow Nurseries 

      CLOSED ALL DAY 
  
 Monday 5 September—Children’s First Day Back At School 
 
  
 31 Oct 2022  : INSET Day - Infant School, Sunshine & Rainbow Nurseries 

      CLOSED ALL DAY 
  
 20 Feb 2023  : INSET Day - Infant School, Sunshine & Rainbow Nurseries 

      CLOSED ALL DAY 
 
 30 June 2023  : INSET Day - Infant School, Sunshine & Rainbow Nurseries 
      CLOSED ALL DAY 

 

Dates For your Diary 

Lost Property 
Please ensure all items in the Lost Property Box are collected   

as everything will be discarded on:       
                   

Friday 22 July 2022—Thank you. 

 
 

        New School Uniform Collection Times 
       If you would like to purchase new school uniform please place an order using the 

School’s ‘Scopay’ Account. 
 

If you order during the summer holidays we will endeavour to have your uniform  
ready to collect from the School Office on Friday 2 September 2022. 

 
Please Note:  All orders received after 25 August 2022 will be sent out  

via your child’s class unless we inform you it is ready to collect. 
 

Thank you. 
 
 

With Best Wishes for a safe and wonderful Summer Holiday. 
 
 

 
Susanne Ottens 

Headteacher 
 


